
 

 

Do you have questions about the Advanced 
Placement (AP) Exam process? 

Have all your questions answered. 

Students and parents welcome. 

Join us virtually on ​November 9, 2020  
from ​6:00PM - 7:00PM 

 

Scholars enrolled in AP courses will receive a link to attend in their 
student email.  

 

 

 
Presented by Michael Regan, Director of Pupil Personnel Services & AP Coordinator 

 
 
 


